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Dear St Augustine's community, 

Welcome back to school. We are really excited for another wonderful term at 

OSH Club's Rise then Shine and Stay and Play. 

Firstly, congratulations to the Class Captains for Semester 2. We noticed many 

OSH Club students up there. We know they are going to do a wonderful job in 

the classroom, as we see them help and support one another here too. 

In Week 3 we are starting our Incursion (Extra Curricular Activity) of Science! That 

means at no extra cost, your children will have the opportunity to experience 

STEM at OSH Club. See details on Page 2. 

We are working on our Possum Story written by Oscar, called "The Lost Possum". 

The children are filming the scenes now with our new Possum Costume! We have 

also reached out to Melbourne Zoo to hopefully have a conversation with them 

and answer some of the students questions. 

Poppy and Laura 

It's good to be, in Term 3! 
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Launching the next  

Domain of Play! 

 
JUL 
25 

JUL 
27 

 

AUG 
7 

OSH Club Science Incursion 
Starts (every Thursday for 4 
weeks) 

Picnic Day  

Coming Up 

 

Please bring in 

donations for us to 

take to the Epilepsy 

Foundation Op Shop 

in Seddon 
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